
From: Kristi Kanitz  
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 9:09 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Office-Mayor Richmondhill <officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; David West 
<david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli 
<carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench 
<tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; Raika Sheppard 
<raika.sheppard@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin 
Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Opposition to free delivery of blue boxes and green bins 
 
I wish to express my complete opposition to Councillor Perrelli's motion to cover pickup and 
delivery costs for new blue boxes and green bins. I believe the operational costs in time and 
labour will far exceed the minimal cost in time and labour required by a resident to exchange the 
bins themselves. I see this as a complete waste of City of Richmond Hill resources for no actual 
benefit. Should a resident have legitimate challenge with the exchange, such as mobility or 
other disability issues, I am certain the City of Richmond Hill has an existing mechanism to 
assist such residents. 
 
Please vote AGAINST this motion and use our taxpayer funds on more relevant and cost-
efficient measures. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kristi Kanitz 
100 Fern Valley Cres 
Richmond Hill (Ward 1) 

 


